
 

ear Parents/Caregivers, 
 

A BIG THANK YOU to you all for your support of your children during 
these challenging times.  Thank you for keeping in touch with us 
when you need to. 
 
Bruce Barnes, Principal 

Farewell 
 

We say farewell to Mrs Lupton and 
thank her for all she has done for 

our school. 
 

We wish her all 
the very best! 

PLEASE! 
 

...make sure your child comes to 
school with a hat for sun protection! 

 

If children don’t have a hat at school they are  
directed to the sheltered areas when outside for 

morning tea and lunch. 

 

MPS’s Vision Statement 
To motivate, empower and develop responsible citizens, 
who access and use a range of resources in order to be 

actively engaged, contributing members of our community. 
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Welcome,  
Fakaalofa Lahi Atu,  

Afio Mai,  

Ulu Tonu Mai,  

Ku Soo Dhawaaw, 
Selamat Datang,  

Dobro Doŝli, 
Добро 

Haere Mai,  

Kia Orana,  

Malo E Lava Mai,  
Welkom, Baruch Habah 

Bienvenidos,  

ЛΩΣΟΡΙΣΑΤε,  

स्वागत,  
欢欢,ようこそ。 
пожаловать 

Head Lice! 
 

You are most welcome 
to come to the office 

and pick up some 
FREE product/comb 

that we have available 
for your use, if needed. 

Do we have your current  
contact details? 

TEACHER ONLY 
DAY 

Friday 18 March 
 

This Friday, 18 March we are having 
a Union Accord Day  

(Teacher Only Day)! 
 

This is in the Teachers Contract and is a Teacher  
Only Day taken by teachers at school for  

Professional Development. 



Riding Bikes to School 
 

If you wish your child 
to ride their bike to 
school you must get 
permission from our 
Principal, Mr Barnes, 
they will need helmet 
and locking devices. 

 

PLEASE REMIND YOUR CHILDREN TO 
USE SCHOOL  

CROSSING POINTS.  
 

BE A GOOD ROLE 
MODEL AND USE 

THEM TO!! 

Term 1 ends Thursday 14/4 
 

Term 2 
2/5 to 8/7 

 

Term 3 
25/7 to 30/9 

 

Term 4 
17/10 to 14/12 

REDHILLS COMMUNITY  
KINDERGARTEN,  

cnr Don Buck & Redhills Rd 
 

Quality education with trained  
Early Childhood Teachers.   

Catering for children from the age of 2-5 years. 
Hours Monday-Friday 8:30am-3:30pm 

 

20 HOURS FREE for 3 and 4 year olds,  
PHONE 833-6401 

Reading every day 
 

The best way to improve reading  
is to practise reading. 

PLEASE DO NOT PARK ON THE  
FOOTPATH DOWN THE SCHOOL 

DRIVEWAY AT ANY TIME!!! 


